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This Week: 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the Summer term, how wonderful that the sun has also returned 

after its two week absence making this a rather lovely week. We have been very lucky 

to have seven new children start at Chenies, we are delighted to have them in class and 

also to have their parents join the Chenies community. 

 

Not only has it been lovely outside at school this week, it is much lovelier inside thanks 

to our dedicated PTA and all the parents who support them. The area outside Sprites 

looks a completely different space thanks to the redecoration and the wall in the lobby, 

with its ‘Welcome to Chenies’ vinyl, is marvellous. All the words on the wall are those 

chosen by Chenies parents as the attributes they would wish Chenies children to  

possess and demonstrate.  

 

With the unexpected, but most welcome, April heat,  we have faced the ‘sun cream’ 
questions much earlier than usual. Please bear in mind that your child will be out in the 
sun during breaks for about an hour in the school day and two hours if they have PE. 
Now we are on the field, there are plenty of shady spaces for children to be out of the 
sun. So here is the sunny day information: 
 
 Please apply any sun cream in the morning before school. 
 No sun cream to be brought into school. 
 Please have a sun hat for your child. 
 Please ensure they have a water bottle. 
 
No doubt, having communicated this, we will now be faced with a lengthy cold spell... 
 
Please see attached to today’s letter all the information you need to know about this 
year’s Chenies & Latimer  Produce Show, held here at Chenies School, on September 
15th 2018.   Courtesy of Savills Estate Agents, we have been given sunflower seeds and 
pots for every child to grow their own plant to enter.   
 
The Summer Term is where the teachers and children can apply all the learning of the 
previous two terms and the children’s attitude and behaviour has been excellent this 
week, getting the Summer term off to a great start.  Thank you. 
 
Jonathan Hook 
Head Teacher 
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Well done to all our star achievers for this week: 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites Ewan Densley Marcel Bothamy Gracie Thompson 

Isla Campbell 

Phoenix  Rosie Wakeman Jamie Fuchs Frankie Schulein 

Pegasus  Rosie Pluck Pegasus Class Rhys Griffiths 

Sienna Butcher 

Griffin  Olivia Ince James Alexander Olivia Campbell 

Jordan Butcher 

Proudly Purple -  Target 100% 

 

 

 

What an amazing start to the term. Well done to all the children for making the 

start to the Summer term such a positive one. Griffin great behaviour, thank you,  

please do your homework! 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 97% 

Pegasus -  96% Griffin - 78% 

Whole school attendance this week: 

97.7% 
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Parents @ Chenies School (PTA):  

With your continued support and help raising funds for our school, a new shed, storage and shelving has been 

purchased for inside and outside Sprites.  Thank you to Mr Sahotay, Mr Fuchs, Mr Densley, Mr Woods and Mr 

and Mrs Williams for putting everything together. 

Over the Easter holidays Sprites cloakroom was kindly painted by Mr Adams, Mr Densley, Mr Zahra, Mr  

Gallagher and Mrs Williams, plus a special thank you to Mr Upton (for his professional painting expertise) and 

Mr Wayth (for organising the team).   

Also over Easter, the new wall graphic in the entrance hall was finally installed making a lovely 

welcome area.  

Look out for quiz night forms this week, this will be a big fundraiser in partnership with Little 

Chalfont craft beer shop on Saturday, 12th May 2018 

The next Film Club is on Sunday, 22nd May 2018. 

PTA Events 

 

Mel and Katy   

Email: pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/fundraising__events/56990
https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

16 

SCHOOL OPENS 

SUMMER TERM 

17 18 19 20 

Pegasus & Griffin 

Bingo Event 

21 22 

FILM CLUB (2-4pm) 

23 24 

Sprites NHS Eye 

Screening 

25 26 27 28 29 

 

30 1 

Griffin Swimming Gala 

(am) 

Y3/4 Football Match 

(Homer Green) 

PTA Meeting  8pm 

2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 

Y5/6 Football Match 

(Thomas Harding) 

10 11 12 

PTA Quiz Night 

13 

14 

Pegasus Shortenills 

Trip 

15 

Pegasus Shortenills 

Trip 

16 

Pegasus Shortenills 

Trip 

17 18 19 20 

21 22 

Pegasus Swimming 

Gala (pm) 

23 24 25 26 27 

Diary Dates  

School Clubs:  

Clubs for next term have been arranged.  Please see the booking form below,   

 

All booking and provider details can be found on our website School Clubs or for further details please ask in the 

school office. 

Hot Meals Menu:  

The new hot meals menu and allergy lists for next term are available via the letters/hot meals tab on the school 

website:     

Hot meals menu 

http://www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk/website/clubs__music/310498
http://www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk/website/hot_lunch_menus__allergy_sheets/270534

